
 
 

 
 
 
 
September 14, 2007 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
First, we would like to wish you a happy Ramadan as we approach the holy 
month of Ramadan. 
 
Secondly, it is the wish of our company to bring you the best service in 
achieving your END GOALS. As we promise, we deliver our promises and 
to that end we would be pleased to receive you comments via our 
contacts. 
 
During the year we wish to bring to your attention that in line with our 
corporate strategy we shall be focusing more on: 

 Restructuring and Process Management using Innovative Solutions 
in Technology 

 Strategic and Project Management in the Resources Industry 
 Financial and Risk Management 
 Mergers and Acquisitions 

 
Ultimately, if you are thinking of investing in Africa we are available to 
assist you in turning your projects around using our in-depth knowledge of 
the African continent. Finally, we thank you for the support you have 
provided us during the year. 
 
Thank You. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Ali Abdullahi, Ph.D,MSPE,SA Finsia, CEO 
 

AMSAS CONSULTING PTY. LTD 
 
Head Office: 27/144-148 Nicholson Street, Footscray, Victoria 3011. Australia 
Phone: 613-94577639      Fax: 613-99236149   Mob: 61-422797821 
Email: info@ amsasconsulting.com  
Mail: P.O.Box 1026 Ivanhoe, Victoria 3079. Australia 
Website: http//:www.amsasconsulting.com 
Kenya: Tel: 254-723946155/735110045       Somalia: Tel: 252-5726028/5444772 


